
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Niagara County Legislature will conduct a public 
hearing on the 15th  day of November, 2022 at 5:45 PM in the Legislature Chambers, Courthouse, 
175 Hawley St., Lockport, New York, for the purpose to hear citizens’ views on proposed activities 
and regarding community needs prior to submitting an application for CDBG Microenterprise 
Program funding. 
 
     Alysa T. Tomasino, Clerk 
     Niagara County Legislature 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


